
Summary of Changes for Student Support Guidelines and Code of Conduct

Changes are primarily in the language used in the descriptive portion of the tiers and the guidelines. A
secondary change is moving some of the forms and documents to an appendix portion of the document.  No
substantial changes to the code of conduct are present.


